From: DeJesus, Rodolfo
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 2:35 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: International Travel to Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan and Tajikistan 
Hi Steve,
 

I am back from my trip, so I just wanted to send you the information you mention below.
 

I went to Kyrgyzstan, Kazakhstan, and Tajikistan (between June 22nd and July 14th) as part of World Learning's State department legislative fellows exchange program. The purpose was to have members of local and state government meet with counterparts in central Asia to discuss best practices, as well as serve as a cultural exchange.
 

Rodolfo De Jesus
Director of Constituent Services for
1st Ward Alderman, Proco Joe Moreno
